
Harriet Bradnock, Ethical Affairs Exec 

Experience:  

• Experience on committees, both in and out of Cambridge and Fitz  

• Member of Scene subcommittee for Fitz Winter Ball 2018  

• Publicity Officer for Cambridge University Women’s Cricket Club  

• Design Editor for Compass Magazine  

• 2 years as a Member of Youth Parliament for North Norfolk 

Manifesto:  

• Push college to pay all workers in Fitz the living wage as a minimum, in line with the 

University-wide CUSU campaign. 

• Pressure the college to be transparent about where the college endowment is invested, and 

release this information to the student body. I am keen to support the work of divestment 

groups in college, pressuring the college to divest from investments in fossil fuels and the 

arms trade.  

• Continue the work of previous Ethical Affairs Officers with the University Green Impact 

scheme. I would love to have as many people involved in this as possible and will continue to 

run meetings throughout term (open to all) to facilitate this.  

• Run a campaign to increase recycling and composting across college, including providing 

compost bins for all kitchens within college. Additionally, provide facilities for recycling 

batteries and stationary, as part of the Green Impact scheme.  

• Work with other members of the JCR and college staff to improve other aspects of college 

life, such as working to provide environmentally-friendly sanitary products for students, and 

working with the catering department and representative for food and beverages to expand 

on Fairtrade, ethical and locally-sourced produce for the college, including in the café, 

buttery and for formals. Collaborate with other the other hill college ethical affairs execs to 

run events such as formals, secondhand sales and film screenings. 

 

 

 


